

Hanslope Primary School Long Street Road Milton Keynes MK19 7BL

Tel: 01908 510245

Email:admin@hanslope.milton-keynes.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr Ryan Brown Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Lisa Lawrence

Dear Parents and Carers,

## Pre-loved school uniform

We are writing to inform you about a pre-loved uniform scheme that we are going to be setting up. We know that uniform can be an expensive requirement for our families and with this in mind, we want to help our school community by making good quality pre-loved uniform easily available to everyone.

Many items of uniform have a longer life beyond the point when our pupils have outgrown them and could be re-used by another pupil. As well as saving families money, re-using uniform also reduces our impact on the environment.

To support our scheme, we are asking families to donate any unwanted items of uniform that are in good condition and could be worn by another pupil. Donations will be accepted all year round.

Please donate items in a clean dry condition that are:		Unfortunately, we cannot accept items that are:	
✓	In good condition	X	Ripped or torn
✓	Clean	X	Stained or marked
✓	Items with the school logo	X	Dirty or unwashed
✓	Non-logoed items e.g. plain polo		•
shirts,			
	trousers, skirts, summer dresses		
etc.			
✓	Wellington boots		
	Ğ		

If you have any uniform items in good condition that your child no longer wears, we would be very grateful if you would consider donating them to the school. We will be collecting uniform from Monday 19th June. Donations can be handed to any member of staff and will be accepted all year round.

On Thursday 6<sup>th</sup> July we will put the pre-loved uniform on Salcey playground from 3:15pm. All that we ask is that you make a donation for any items that you take.

We hope that this initiative can make a small difference by helping families to access pre-loved uniform.

Yours faithfully

Mrs Hillier, Mrs Pink-Hatt and Miss Lambert